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Hi,

In reviewing section 21A(5A) of the Crimes (Sentencing Procedure) Act 1999 (NSW),
and other relevant sections, and the common law relating to the use of “good
character” in sentencing, please make it your duty to remove the good character
reference for the sake of victim-survivors. 

This is crucial and should be done yesterday.

Thank you,
Victim-survivor. 




